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Comments: Don't know what to say when submitting your comment to the Forest Service and National Park

Service regarding their flawed fixed anchor guidance? We've got you coveed with some talking points from The

Access Fund:

 

 ???Fixed anchors are crucial for climbers' safety and are not prohibited "installations" under the Wilderness Act.

 

???Existing climbing policies have allowed and authorized fixed anchors for decades, and following them will

better protect Wilderness character and allow for primitive and unconfined climbing.

 

???Prohibiting fixed anchors poses safety risks, obstructs exploration, and threatens America's climbing legacy.

 

???Restricting new routes to existing climbing opportunities on non-Wilderness lands is unenforceable and

creates confusion.

 


